
COMMUNICATION 
File No. 09-2013 

 
TO:  THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF LOS ANGELES 
 
FROM: COUNCILMEMBER RICHARD ALARCÓN, CHAIR 
  JOBS AND BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 
 
COMMUNICATION FROM CHAIR, JOBS AND BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 
relative to the Highland Park Business Improvement District (BID) 2009 Fiscal Year Annual 
Planning Report. 
 
Recommendations for Council action: 
 
1. FIND that the August 7, 2009 Annual Planning Report for the Highland Park BID’s 2009 

fiscal year, as attached to the Council file, complies with the requirements of the 
Landscaping, Security Programming and Maintenance Property Business Improvement 
District (LSPM PBID) Ordinance (Ordinance No. 174,251). 

 
2. ADOPT the August 7, 2009 Annual Planning Report for the Highland Park BID’s 2009 

fiscal year, as attached to the Council file, pursuant to the LSPM PBID Ordinance.  
 
Fiscal Impact Statement:  The City Clerk reports that there is no impact to the General Fund 
associated with the action as detailed above in Recommendation Nos. 1 and 2. 
 
Community Impact Statement Submitted:  None submitted 
 
SUMMARY 
 
On September 1, 2009, the Chair of the Jobs and Business Development Committee 
considered an August 7, 2009 Annual Planning Report for the Highland Park BID’s 2009 fiscal 
year.  According to the City Clerk, the Highland Park Business Improvement District was 
established on September 21, 2001 by and through the City Council's adoption of Ordinance 
No. 174,251, which confirmed the assessments to be levied upon properties within the District, 
as described in the District's Management District Plan.  The City Council established the 
District pursuant to the LSPM PBID Ordinance.  Next, the City Clerk then provided an overview 
of the Highland Park BID’s organization, activities, and funding.    
 
After consideration and having provided an opportunity for public comment, the Committee 
Chair moved to recommend approval of the recommendations as contained in the August 7, 
2009 report and detailed above in Recommendation Nos. 1 and 2.  This matter is now submitted 
to Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
COUNCILMEMBER RICHARD ALARCÓN, CHAIR  
JOBS AND BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 
 
MEMBER VOTE 
ALARCÓN: YES 
PARKS: ABSENT 
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- Not Official Until Council Acts - 


